
Ayer Board of Selectmen 
 

*Meeting Highlights from January 5, 2016 
 
 

 The Ayer Board of Selectmen meeting was called to order at 7pm. 
 

 The Board was joined by the Town of Littleton Board of Selectmen to conduct a public 
informational meeting regarding the Willow Road/Route 2A Intersection.  The Boards made 
a presentation on a proposal to reconfigure and signalize this intersection.  The Boards took 
comments and questions from the Public.  A similar meeting will be held by both Boards in 
the Town of Littleton at 6:30pm on January 11, 2016 at the Littleton Town Offices. 

 

 The Board heard a report and administrative update from the Town Administrator. 
 

 The Board voted (2-0) to appoint several Detail Officers as recommended by the Police 
Chief to a term of one year. 

 

 The Board voted (2-0) to appoint a resident to the Recycling Committee. 
 

 The Board voted (2-0) to appoint the Town Administrator as the Town’s voting delegate at 
the Massachusetts Municipal Annual Meeting on January 23, 2016. 

 

 The Board reviewed an update on the status of the 2015-2016 Town Administrator’s goals 
and objectives.  The Town Administrator reported that all 2015-2016 goals and objectives 
are on schedule for completion by July 1, 2016. 

 

 The Board voted (2-0) to approve the December 15, 2015 meeting minutes. 
 

 The Board adjourned at 8:15pm. 
 

 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ayer Board of Selectmen will be on Tuesday, 
January 19, 2016 at 7pm at the Ayer Town Hall. 
 

*Note:  The Meeting Highlights of the Ayer Board of Selectmen are for public informational purposes only and do not constitute  
             the official record of the Board nor do they constitute the official meeting minutes of the Board 

 


